NOTTINGHAM

FREE SCHOOL

16 January 2017
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Your son/daughter has chosen baking as one of their extra-curricular sessions for the summer
term.

This course comes at a considerable cost to the school and, although we are happy to heavily
subsidise this course, we are asking for a contribution of £10 towards the cost of the ingredients
used when baking every Wednesday over the course of the next 10 weeks. Your son/daughter
will also need to bring in a suitable container to every session to take home the food they cook.

If you need to pay the £10 in instalments please contact the school office and we will make the
necessary arrangements.

Yours faithfully

Bethan Inglis (Mrs)
Lead Teacher of Humanities &
Extra Curricula Co-Coordinator

Please complete and return the reply slip in an envelope to the school office.

Child’s name Tutor Group

I enclose a contribution of £10 towards the cost of the baking extra-curricular session.

I am unable to contribute towards the cost of the baking extra-curricular session.

Signed Date
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